
Welcome to Golden Cedar Tree!  

 

 

 

 

Hello Year 2s and Year 3s who will soon be 

Year 3s and 4s in Golden Cedar Tree class! We 

are all very excited about you joining our class in 

September and can’t wait to get to know you! 

 

Seeing as we can’t have push-up days in school 

this year, we’d like you to do it from home this 

year. Today, you’ll find two videos on Seesaw. 

One is of me (Mrs Gratton) introducing myself to 

you all and the other is of our class teaching 

assistant, Lyla, introducing herself to you.  

Tomorrow (Thursday) there will also be a video from Ms Caldwell, who will teach you on a 

Thursday and Friday and from Mrs Pearson, our second teaching assistant. 

Once you’ve watched today’s two videos, please have a go at this task: 

 

All About Me: What do I like to do? 

We would LOVE to learn what you like and a little bit about you. See if you can answer 

some of or all the questions below to teach us about you! 

 Who are you, how old are you and which class and Year group are you in at the 

moment? 

 Who do you live with at home? 

 Do you have any siblings or pets? 

 What do you love to do? 

 What is your favourite dinner? 

 What is your favourite bedtime story (if you can choose one)? 

 What’s the most amazing place you’ve been? 



 What’s your favourite song? 

 

Here are some ideas about how you might choose to share your answers with Ms Caldwell 

and I: 

 By recording a short film like we have done for you 

 By sending us a photograph of you doing something you love with a sentence or two 

telling us about it 

 By writing us a letter (Dear Mrs Gratton and Ms Caldwell…) 

 By drawing us a picture of something you love! 

You might even have other ideas too. The main idea is to tell us all about you.  

 

When you have decided what you’re going to do and completed the task, please send it back 

to us on Seesaw. Mr Gude and Mrs Luff have let us use their Seesaw account so we’ll be 

able to see your responses. 

 

We can’t wait to see your work and can’t wait to see YOU in September!  

 

Bye for now! Mrs Gratton x 

 

P.S. Our Golden Cedar classroom is the one upstairs by the roof 

terrace, where Flame class is this year! It’s going to be super and 

I’ve been ordering lots of lovely new things for our outdoor learning 

area.   


